
 

 

 

Dear families,   

 

Ahead of our half-term break, which will be followed by the second round of mock 
examinations, we would like to invite you into the academy for our Class of 2025 GCSE 
Ready Evening. The event will take place on Thursday 13th February (4-6pm) and will 
provide you with the perfect opportunity to speak to subject leaders about effective 
revision strategies. 

The evening will include:  

• A welcome presentation from key staff members, 4pm in our Academy 
Restaurant.  

• Bespoke how to revise sessions, delivered by our English and maths 
teams.   Based on assessment data, these will focus specifically on the area that 
will have the most impact on your child’s progress.  You will be able to take the 
resources from the session so that revision at home can begin straight away!  

• Heads of Faculty from the other subject areas will be sharing their top revision 
strategy for success in their examinations.  They will provide you with a key 
information sheet to take away, to guide the revision process. 
 

As always, we really do appreciate your support as we work together to support our 
students to successfully climb their mountain towards university or a real alternative 
and hope to see you all at our Class of 2025 GCSE Ready Evening.   

Yours faithfully,  

 Ms H Zeqaj (Assistant Principal and SLT Link for Year 11)  

hzeqaj@dixonsfa.com   
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